


 
 

 
6. We have not identified any considerations that outweigh these OIA grounds and so render it desirable, 

in the public interest, to make the information available. 
 
Concluding matters 
 
7. If you have any questions about this OIA please contact me in the first instance. 

 
8. We also note that you have a right, by way of complaint under section 28 of the OIA to the 

Ombudsman, to seek an investigation and review of FMA’s decision.  Information about how to make a 
complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or phone 0800 802 602. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Kristen Ross 
Senior Solicitor – Governance  
 


